

MEETING AGENDA

- 1. Call to Order: 5:04 PM
- 2. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum (7): 10/12

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Teodorescu	<u>sgasba@ucf.edu</u>	Р	Р
Vice Chair Nrusimhadevara	sga_sci9@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Ali	sga_ecs1@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Al-Qudah	sga_sci1@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Chau	sgacie1@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Faucette	sga_grst2@ucf.edu	Α	А
Senator Leon	sga_sci6@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Perez	sga_hm2@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Renda	sga_sci10@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator D.Smith	sgacie4@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator O.Smith	sga_cah3@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Widerberg	sga_med2@ucf.edu	E	E
LJR Representative	Sga_ljr@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Pro Tempore Representative	<u>sga_pro@ucf.edu</u>	Р	Р

- 3. Approval of the Minutes: <u>06.02.2025</u> Approved by GC
- 4. Approval of the Agenda: Approved by GC
- 5. Announcements from the Chair
 - a. Hello everyone! Just a few quick things:



- i. Today we're going over our semester projects so we can get the ball rolling on these initiatives.
- ii. We'll be talking about timelines and who to get in contact with.
- iii. These initiatives can be worked on your own or together
- iv. Also, I will be updating/fixing the concern form to make it accessible and ready for students to fill out.
- v. Also, quick thing, if you are late to a meeting, just be sure to say "Present and Voting" so I can mark you as present!
- vi. If you have any questions, just reach out to me on Teams!
- 6. Announcements from the Vice Chair
 - a. None
- 7. Announcements from Committee Members
 - a. None
- 8. Announcements from Non-Committee Members
 - a. None
- 9. Old Business
 - a. None
- 10. New Business
 - a. Initiatives:
 - i. Teodorescu: Multilingual kiosks
 - 1. Who I am going to be talking to is Dining Services and figure out who the software developers are to see how we can go about it, as they're probably going to be all for it but they also need to figure out how to program it.
 - ii. Ali: So my question is that can any member from SBA try to contact these people and CC or the Chair, or is only the Chair responsible for emailing?
 - 1. Teodorescu: You can contact them yourselves, it would be good if you CC me so I know what's going on. Make sure to use your Senate email, since we're just starting make sure to introduce yourself and say you're from SBA.
 - iii. Perez: I was working on the initiative to get more outreach on the other campuses, so as of right now I plan on contacting Rosen Life and Downtown Student Life, and I also want to talk to Chair Varela because he was the ICTC



Chair last session so I want to contact him to see if he can give me more people to contact to get outreach going on there.

- iv. Chau: I know I wasn't here last meeting but seeing the ideas, I kind of have an idea focusing on physical disabilities to somehow advocate for more accommodations or better physical infrastructure for the main campus because I do know on the Downtown campus the entire campus is accessible. I do know it'll be difficult to advocate for the entire main campus to have these renovations, but to have these conversations on how we can work towards them through talking with Disability Caucus & Disability Services to see if there are any physical renovations we can change that are less expensive.
 - 1. Teodorescu: Quick thing about caucuses, when they start, I do want to try to attend all of at least their first meetings so I can at least get familiar with them to help get that work going for initiatives, hopefully with my Vice Chair.
- v. O. Smith: I remember last time I talked about how I wanted to make Career Services more accessible for freshmen, I think my plan is first I want to do more research as I think there's already a program to match certain majors with certain clubs on campus, if there isn't then I want to get in contact with some sort of IT people or whoever runs the website to make that more accessible on the UCF website. Once I have that figured out, I want to reach out to First Year Experience to see if they can somehow include that in Orientation.
 - 1. Diei: I'm an Orientation leader, and for FYE they already do a sort of career services thing for transfer students, I'm not sure for freshmen but I'll check.
- vi. D. Smith: For me, I think it's comms that I mostly want to get in contact with along with the other satellite campuses like who organizes events with them for when events get kicked up and starting.
 - 1. Teodorescu: I know that Perez mentioned working with Downtown & Rosen, were you thinking the same thing or Lake Nona as well?
 - 2. D. Smith: Definitely Lake Nona as well, but I don't know as much about them so that might take longer.
- vii. Ali: My initiative is to work mostly on the RSO reservations, I did contact the student organizations for that, they gave me information about what they do and contacts to reach out to them in person. The other thing that I found is that because I work at the Front Desk I get a lot of emails and phone calls from them, so I was thinking about reaching out to KoRT to do workshops



for the new RSOs and be better about spreading this information as I think the website needs lots of updates.

- 1. Teodorescu: You were also mentioning something about transportation?
- 2. Ali: I still have to reach out to them.
- 3. Teodorescu: I did reach out to the S&T Coordinator after last meeting, she is still waiting to hear back from Parking & Transportation Services to set up a meeting to talk about those initiatives. I know one of the big ones was a new stop for the Pegasus Express as well as the Grocery Shuttle having either going to Walmart on the same day or a different day where they go there, so right now we're waiting to hear back.
- 4. Ali: This is the initiative I think Blanco-Benitez came up with together, it was about a commuter lounge, so we have to discuss with them about that as there has been no discussion on that in their announcements.
- viii. Chau: I do know that at the Downtown campus, we do have a similar system where RSOs would have to fill out a form and they would go to the building manager, and I was wondering if you wanted to implement the same system in the Downtown system as it can be frustrating to try and contact the building manager.
 - 1. Ali: No, there are over 600 RSOs and having to keep meet these building managers would get very overwhelming, I was thinking about contacting the library as they have a reservation system on their website so I was thinking about adding this.
 - 2. Teodorescu: How do reservations work right now?
 - 3. Ali: Right now there's a form where you have to submit to the registrar for a classroom, for the Student Union you have to submit a form to the Student Union. The Registrar has this spreadsheet where they can see all of that organization's details, and if anything is lacking then they can send it back. I want to streamline this process.
 - 4. Gaudio: I would like add on that sometimes the registrar decides that they're going to take over a month to process room reservations that happened last year and from what I've heard, their backend for processing all of that is really suboptimal.
- ix. Teodorescu: Just make sure that if you're going to contact somebody that you do it with your SG email, make sure to introduce yourself and say where



you're coming from. Throughout these meetings we'll be giving progress reports, what we heard back, and if we can get some legislation written.

- 11. Member Discussion
 - a. None
- 12. Miscellaneous Business
 - a. MTIF: Approved by GC
 - b. Icebreakers: If your hand is a liquid dispenser and it can dispense five different liquids, what would you want those liquids to be?
 - i. Chau:
 - 1. Ramen Broth
 - 2. Dr. Pepper
 - 3. White Cranberry Peach Juice
 - 4. Gold
 - 5. Matcha
 - ii. Renda:
 - 1. Nitrogen
 - 2. Water
 - 3. Gold
 - 4. Iced Coffee
 - 5. Lava
 - iii. D. Smith
 - 1. Hand Sanitizer
 - 2. Gasoline
 - 3. Water
 - 4. Dr. Pepper
 - 5. Lotion
 - iv. Hameed
 - 1. Gold
 - 2. Gasoline
 - 3. Arizona Fruit Punch



SBA Committee Meeting Charge on Chamber 06/09/2025 5:00 PM

- 4. Thai Milk Tea
- 5. Crude Oil
- v. O. Smith
 - 1. Coffee
 - 2. Dr. Pepper
 - 3. Perfume
 - 4. Water
 - 5. Gasoline
- vi. Teodorescu:
 - 1. Water
 - 2. Vegetable Oil
 - 3. Mercury
 - 4. Coffee
 - 5. Tea
- vii. Perez:
 - 1. Mouthwash
 - 2. Butter
 - 3. Gasoline
 - 4. Matcha
 - 5. Shirley Temples
- viii. Courts:
 - 1. Matcha
 - 2. Dr. Pepper
 - 3. Water
 - 4. Milk Chocolate
 - 5. Sparkling Water
- ix. Gaudio
 - 1. Water
 - 2. Lager
 - 3. Grease



SBA Committee Meeting Charge on Chamber 06/09/2025 5:00 PM

- 4. Gasoline
- 5. Acetone
- x. Diei:
 - 1. Water
 - 2. McDonalds Mocha Frappe
 - 3. Gasoline
 - 4. Root Beer
 - 5. Lattes

xi. Leon

- 1. Water
- 2. Ginger Ale
- 3. Arizona Stress Tea
- 4. Hydrogen Peroxide
- 5. Aloe Vera
- c. MTF: Approved by GC
- 13. Final Roll Call: a. 10/12 14. Adjournment:
 - a. 5:44 PM

Key:

- P Present
- A Absent
- R Resigned
- E Empty
- MTD Move to debate

MTA- Move to amend PP - Postpone PPI - Postpone indefinitely GC general consent MTV - Move to vote